
 

TOWN OF EAST HARTFORD 

COMMITTEE OF AWARD 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 

In accordance with Section 10-12 of the Town Ordinances, a Committee of Award meeting was 

held remotely on Wednesday, May 17, 2023 using Microsoft Teams. 

 

Members in attendance were: 

Michael Walsh, Mayor 

Melissa McCaw, Finance Director 

Alex Trujillo, Director of Public Works 

 Douglas R. Wilson, P.E., Town Engineer 

Eileen Buckheit, Director of Development 

 

The following guests attended: 

Michelle Enman, Purchasing Agent 

 

The meeting was called to order at 2:07PM  

 

The project includes about 580 feet of new sidewalk on the south side of Pitkin Street between 

Meadow Street and Darlin Street.  Doug Wilson presented the results of Bid #23-22 including 

the bid evaluation completed by Kazi Reza, from the Engineering Division.  

 

MOTION by Melissa McCaw 

seconded by Eileen Buckheit 

to award the bid in the amount of $59,966.00 to ECF Consruction, LLC of 

Manchester, Connecticut 

 

Motion carried unanimously. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

MOTION by Melissa McCaw 

  Seconded by Alex Trujillo 

  to adjourn 2:15PM 

   

Motion carried unanimously. 

 

 

Any questions regarding this meeting should be directed to Douglas R. Wilson, P.E., Town 

Engineer at dwilson@easthartfordct.gov or (860) 291-7380. 

 
C: Attendees 

Kazi Reza, Civil Engineer 

 Robert Pasek, Town Clerk 

Respectfully submitted
17 May 2023

Douglas R. Wilson, P.E.
Town Engineer
Department of Public Works
Engineering Division
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